

WEEK BEGINNING: 26.09.2022

THIS WEEK'S LEARNING

What an amazing end to the month in Reception! We have really noticed how children have adapted to the routines and



are beginning to become more independent. We are so proud to see such happy, enthusiastic learners!

We will continue changing books every week and listen to children read. Please remember to bring in reading folders every morning.

During our maths carpet sessions, children will be sorting a range of objects, including shapes according to different properties.

In phonics this week, children will continue blending sounds and we will be moving onto 'word time'. Reception children are really enjoying phonics lessons and making great progress!

Star Moments







I'm using the flowers to make a special potion!



Well done to all of the Reception children for their amazing efforts with behaviour and attitudes towards learning. This week, our happy leaves go out to:

This is the Queen!

RA: <u>Azzahra</u> – for settling into Reception so well and making exceptional progress in her phonics. She is also showing respect and kindness to all her friends and teachers. Great job!
RB: Dylan – for making a fantastic start to the year and for trying so hard in his phonics lessons, he is already blending! Well done, Dylan!

RSM: Scarlett - for demonstrating great listening skills and showing respect to the adults, children and environment around her, Well done, Scarlett!

Don't forget...

- Home time: Our pick up time is now 13:50 for ALL Reception children. Please stand behind the signed post of the correct class so we can ensure pick up is as smooth as possible!
- P.E. is on Tuesday children need to wear their P.E. kit to school.
- Wear your Fit Friday kit on Fridays. If you haven't purchased this yet, the P.E. kit will be acceptable. Follow the link to
 purchase your personalised kit: https://www.personalisedjustforyou.org.uk/back-to-school
- Please ensure your child has a set of spare clothes in their bag as well as a pair of wellies to be left in school.
- All your child's belongings must be clearly labelled to avoid things being misplaced.
- Please ensure your child has a water bottle which is reusable.
- Jewellery should not be worn to school except stud earrings. As children can be very active, jewellery can break and easily get lost.

Over to you. HOME LEARNING

Mothletic

- Practise name writing everyday.
- This week we will be assigning the first Mathletics homework task. Please login and complete the work with your child.
- Practise reading the sounds we have learnt using the Set 1 sound booklet.
- Please continue to read with your child everyday and write a comment in the Reading Record.

Keep in touch

Email: reception1@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter: @Star_Primary

Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/ Phone: 020 7476 5336